
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 22:22 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to adult gaming centre  

 

Hello  

 

This email is to object to the adult gaming centre on the corner of Kilburn High Road and 

Glengall Road. I regularly shop in this area and feel part of the Kilburn community, and i 

think this centre will be harmful on the community, especially the more vulnerable as its 

them who are more prone to fall into debt and have their lives destroyed by the dependency 

that these centres cause. I personally have friends recovering from gaming problems and do 

not wish to see more of these centres affecting our communities.  

 

Please let me know if you require any more information. 

 

Kind regards  

  
 


